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Chinese medical team offers free medical checks and treatment in Kamativi 

 

On Wednesday 8th May 2024, the 21st batch of Chinese medical doctors 

operating in Zimbabwe visited Kamativi Mining Company (KMC) to offer free 

Traditional Chinese Medicine and acupuncture diagnosis and treatment in 

Kamativi. Their medical visit benefited over 300 company employees, including 

community members. 

The medical team scored the prevention and treatment of malaria, abdominal 

pains and cholera through distributing popular science brochures and PPT display 

explanations. The Chinese doctors also presented an assortment of medical 

supplies and accessories to KMC.  

After providing free medical checks, the medical team went on to visit the 

local community clinic to conduct inspection and medical exchanges. KMC has 

previously assisted the local clinic to establish and improve the community’s 

healthcare system, including emergency rescue operations.  

KMC joined hands with the Chinese medical team to provide quality medical 

services not only to its employees but to the community at large.  KMC is thus 

committed to serving and improving the Kamativi healthcare system through 

periodic health checks. 

The visit by the Chinese medical team reflects the spirit and cooperation of a 

long standing relationship between China and Zimbabwe. 

 

Please quote Mr Liang Chen, ESG Manager  

 



 

 
A photo comprising the Chinese Medical Doctors and part of the Kamativi Mining 

Company (KMC) staff 

 

KMC employees listening attentively to one on the Chinese doctors giving a 

presentation on health and wellness matters 

 



 

 
Members of the community waiting to get a turn for medical checks by the Chinese 

Medical Team in Kamativi 

 


